
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 

Free and Reduced meal applications will be available for the 2020-2021 school 

year on July 13 please check back then.   
 

 

You will also be able to apply for the program online and it will be available at 

https://www.smsd.org/about/departments/food-service on July 13. We encourage you 

to use the online application, as it will speed up the approval process via 

https://www.schoolcafe.com.  If you do not have access to a computer, you can 

complete a paper application available in our Food Service office at 6701 W. 83rd St. in 

the Broadmoor Technical Center / Early Childhood Education Center or at the school.  

A new application (per family) must be submitted each year.  If you receive state 

assistance, call the food service office at 913-993-9710 before completing an 

application.  Please apply before school starts so you can begin receiving your benefits 

the first day of school.  It can take up to 10 days to process your application and you 

will be responsible for any meals your student buys before your application is processed. 

https://www.smsd.org/about/departments/food-service
https://www.schoolcafe.com/

